
 

 

 

 

Jun 5, 2023 

Katolec Corporation 

Logistics Business Division 

 

Notice- Construction of 2nd Warehouse in Hayashima, Okayama 

 

KATOLEC has decided to construct a second warehouse in Hayashima, Okayama.  

Construction is scheduled to be completed in July 2025. 

The 1st Warehouse in Hayashima was completed in September 2019 and serves the needs of the food 

supply chain as a logistics center that can handle all four temperature zones. 

In order to meet the various demands of our customers and further expand our logistics business, we 

decided to construct the second center. 

 

The 2nd warehouse is equipped with solar panels as an environmentally friendly logistics facility.  

We will continue to promote initiatives for sustainability.  

By the construction of 3 temperature zone distribution center of Middle Shikoku area, we will push forward 

the construction of the supply chain with the added value in future. 

 

 

 

For inquiries, please contact to the following. 

 

 

Contact info 

■Sales management department, Logistics Business division          TEL: +81-3-6385-7456 

■Tokyo Head office Corporate Planning Division   Matsumoto (Ms.)    TEL: +81-35-683-7000 


